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Falls City firefighters respond to garage fire
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Volunteer Fire Department and the Falls City Rural
Fire Department responded to a garage fire at 2017 Morton Street shortly after
12:30 early Wednesday morning. 

Upon arrival, fire fighters found the garage fully involved and the fire spreading
to the house, deck, and back porch. Brett Boltz is the owner of the property.

During the course of fighting the fire,  a garage next door at 2009 Morton owned
by Doug Merz caught on fire.

There were no injuries reported and no estimate of damage at this time. 

The Nebraska State Fire Marshall Investigator was called in to determine the
cause of the fire.  

The Falls City Volunteer Ambulance Squad also responded to the scene along
with the Falls City Utility Department. 
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